
 
 

 

 

 

Meeting Notice 
 

The Central Florida Commuter Rail Commission will meet on Friday, November 2, 
2012 at 2:00 p.m. at Metroplan Orlando Board Room, 315 East Robinson Street, 
Suite 355, Orlando.  
 
Any questions, or anyone needing special assistance, please contact Steve Olson 
at steve.olson@dot.state.fl.us or 386-943-5479. 
 

 


